
The Federal Transit Administration and Metro are accepting comments on

the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) Environmental Impact

Statement (EIS). Comments can be submitted until October 14, 2021, in the

following ways:

The virtual scoping meetings will be an opportunity for the Project team to

provide information about this effort, describe the Project alternatives and

environmental review process, and obtain input from attendees on the

scope of the NEPA EIS. You are invited to attend either a daytime or

evening meeting. The same materials will be presented at both meetings.

We encourage you to provide comments during either meeting or on the

Project website. Register to attend in advance using the above links. 

Requests for special assistance such as translation services, closed

captioning, or signing services, must be made by September 8.

For more information, visit NFTAMetroTransitExpansion.com

Join us for a virtual public scoping meeting on 
the NFTA Metro Transit Expansion Project! 

 

Daytime: 1:00 – 2:30 PM
Register at bit.ly/nfta09151

 

 

Evening: 6:30 – 8:00 PM
Register at bit.ly/nfta09152

Wednesday, September 15

Comment during meeting
Sign up to speak or type in
your comment during the

scoping meeting

Submit comments online 
or by email: 

NFTAMetroTransitExpansion.com
transitexpansion@nfta.com

Mail comments to:
Metro Transit Expansion Project

Niagara Frontier Transportation Authority
181 Ellicott St., Buffalo, NY 14203

http://www.nftatransitexpansion.com/
https://bit.ly/nfta09151
https://bit.ly/nfta09152
http://www.nftatransitexpansion.com/

